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Dear Parent /Carer, 

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child meets our uniform expectations. Consistency in this is a very 
important part of school improvement journey. Unfortunately, some students did not meet our expectations 
towards the end of last half term. Please read below for a reminder of our uniform expectations. 

All pupils are expected to wear full school uniform which can easily be purchased from any supermarket or high 
street stores, with an exception made for schools’ blazers and ties which must have official school branding. 
Blazers and ties can be purchased from Michael Sehgal and Sons website detailed below. 

We are constantly driving up high standards in school and this is reinforced by the school uniform which our 
students wear daily. Hooded jackets are not permitted to be worn underneath school blazers. If these are seen 
on students they will be confiscated and returned at the end of the day. Jewellery will also be confiscated if 
seen as we have a strict no jewellery policy. This includes all piercings. Please ensure piercings are removed by 
your child before coming into school. 

Every student requires a bag that they must bring to school every day. 

The uniform information is included below along with the link to Michael Sehgal and Sons Ltd should you 
require any replacement items. 

Yours, 

S Rennie 

Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour & Attitudes 

 


